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Comments: I have read the proposal and support it as currently written.  I would be opposed to any further

restrictions on areas currently open to OSV access.  It would be fantastic to have a new staging area for OSV's

outside of the Shady Rest parking lot.  I have ridden snowmobiles and cross country skied in the various open

areas around Mammoth and the 395 HWY.  I have yet to see any conflicts between OSV riders and other users.

In fact I would say most snowmobilers are considerate when I am on the trail walking dogs.  They usually slow

down or stop when they see me.  On the other hand I have seen cross country skiers try to dominate the trails

around Shady Rest.  They act like everyone has to get out of their way and they yell at you if you don't move fast

enough.  

 

Kim Frank

Mammoth Lakes, CA


